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NAPLAN ONLINE 2019 
 
 

Dear parents and caregivers, 
 
Attached is a letter from the National Education Standards Authority which outlines the National 
Assessment Program – Literacy and Numeracy (NAPLAN) to be completed by Year 3 and Year 5 
students. 
 
Please note that the test dates are Tuesday 14 May, Wednesday 15 May, Thursday 16 May, and 
Friday 17 May. All tests will be held at school. 
 
If you require any further information regarding the testing process, please contact Miss Jessica 
Mohr as she is the school coordinator for NAPLAN. 
 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
 
 
 
Doug Meaney 
Principal 
4 April 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


